
Indigenous Tribal Leaders’ Forum (ITLF)
Conglomerate of Recognised Tribes in Lamka, Outer Manipur

PUBLIC NOTICE

The state government attempt to view the current dispensation based solely on election related matter 
and thus issuing order for submission of weapons to arms license holders at jurisdictional police station 
may not serve appropriate considering the plight and uncertainty we are facing. This will only invite more 
controversy and insecurity that will rightly offend the Kuki-Zo people.

We need every available weapon to defend our ‘right to life’ and our land from the nefarious intent of the 
majority Meitei community, which is hell-bent on killing and driving us out of our homes. It is pertinent to 
note through our past experience that licensed guns that were submitted in 2023 have not been returned 
till today. 

Therefore, Indigenous Tribal Leader’s Forum (ITLF) request every Kuki-Zo man and woman, village 
volunteers should not comply with the perverse and hateful ideologies of radical Meitei’s administration. 
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